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Dear Wendy, 

 

The Health and Social Care Bill 

 

The Health Committee was briefed by the Chairperson and Chief Executive of the 

Health and Social Care Board at its meeting on 29 April on the Bill which provides 

for the dissolution of the Regional Board and the transfer of its functions. 

 

I wish to advise you that the Committee sought assurances from the HSCB Chief 

Executive today, which were given, that the Committee would be provided with a 

written briefing on the new commissioning structures imminently.  The Committee 

would appreciate receipt of this briefing as soon as possible to assist its 

consideration of the Bill.   

 

This follows the Committee’s earlier request (Our Ref: C106/21) on this matter. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Keith McBride,  
Clerk, Committee for Health 
 

CC: Suzanne.Howe@health-ni.gov.uk 
Craig.Murray@health-ni.gov.uk 
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